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A weekly update for children 

Message from Mrs. Paterson, Miss Coleman, Mrs Terry, Miss Robb, 

Miss Cooke and Miss Nighingale to all the children learning at home 

Hello Team, 
 
We hope you are all well. What a week of storms it has been! We hope you have 
enjoyed watching them from the comfort of your warm homes. Our favourite part 
of storms are the rainbows you can sometimes see afterwards- have you seen 
any? 
 
Do you remember the bible story this quote is from? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Duchess of Cambridge has held a special school assembly on the theme of 
‘Spread a little kindness’. Click the link below to watch it: 
 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/assemblies/ 
 

 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/assemblies/


2 

 

We have again been overwhelemed by the amazing work from home you have been sending in.  
Keep up the good work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


